

Dear Business Owner:

Sincerely

We need your help! The 2021 Danvers Girls Softball League season is just around the corner. We are asking local business owners to help this season be a successful one. Your donation will help DGS provide the quality training, equipment and a safe environment for all participants.

We are asking for a donation of \$250.00 to be a team sponsor.

Team Sponsorship will provide the following advertising opportunities for your company while helping Danvers Girls Softball.

- Your company name will be printed on the back of a team's jersey. (Team of your choice, if you have one and if it is available at the time of your request)
- Your company will receive a sponsorship plaque with a picture of your team.
- Your company will be listed on the DGS website as one of the sponsors for the 2021 season.

We look forward to your favorable reply by <u>March 12th</u>. If you have any questions or require additional information, please call me at (617)733-4319 or email me at eabarrows@verizon.net

Evie Barrows, Fundraiser Coordinator						
Name of the co	mpany	:				
Requested word	ding on	back of tear	n jersey:			
Contact Person:				Contact Number:		
Email Address: A	Address	:				
Address you wo	uld like	plaque deliv	ered to:			_
Yes, I wou	ld like to	be a team	sponsor of D	GS team for \$250	0.00.	
I would like to sponsor the (team name if ki						e if known)
Or any team in	the follo	wing league	s (please cir	cle):		
				Middle School (6th-8 th)		
Signature:				Date:		

Mailing Address: DGS Fundraising, P.O. Box 127, Danvers, MA 01923